NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING on the
City of Castle Hills
CRIME CONTROL & PREVENTION
DISTRICT FY 2023 BUDGET

The City of Castle Hills will hold a public
hearing on the Crime Control & Preven-
tion District Fiscal Year 23 Budget begin-
ning January 1, 2023 and ending Decem-
ber 31, 2023 as presented by the Crime
Control & Prevention District. The public
hearing will be held on September 6,
2022 at 6:30 p.m. at City of Castle Hills
Chambers located at 209 Lemonwood
Drive, Castle Hills Texas 78213.

The proposed budget will be available at
City Hall and on the city website at
www.cityofcastlehills.com.



